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Coordinator's Message 
Tadashi Ishida 
 

The Lifelong Language Learning (LLL) SIG is currently looking 
for a new membership chair and treasurer. 
 
Participating in this way through the LLL SIG will give you 
better understanding of the SIG's activities, will allow you to meet 
new people, and will give you a chance to work as part of a team 
as well as take on related responsibilities. 
 
We don't know what opportunities and encounters we will 
experience in our lives, but getting out there, meeting people, 
sharing your ideas, and listening to others can really lead to 
life-changing experiences. There is definitely much to be gained 
from becoming more involved with the LLL SIG. 
 
The Lifelong Language Learning SIG needs you!  
 
If you would like to join our team, please contact me at 
papiontadashi@gmail.com.   Thank you. 


